
New Information Posted 7/3/2023 

The unplanned maintenance at Horseshoe Lake Compressor Station has been completed. Critical Notice 

#4614 is hereby terminated. 

Previous Information Posted 7/2/2023 

This System Protection Warning shall constitute notice of a Force Majeure under Section 12.1 GT&C of  

MRT’s Tariff to notify all parties of unplanned maintenance at MRT’s Horseshoe Lake Compressor 

Station. 

Effective July 3rd, 2023,  nominations will not be accepted to the following delivery point: 

• Ameren Venice (MP#: 805513) 

As more information becomes available, MRT will notify its shippers by updating this posting. If 

you have any questions concerning this alert, please contact your Customer Solutions 

Representative.   

 

 


